



Woodhouse Lane, Bishop Auckland County Durham DL14 6JT

T: 01388 603 246
F: 01388 609 988
E: staff@stjohnsrc.org.uk
www.stjohnsrc.org.uk

1 July 2013

Dear Parent/Carer

You may read reports in the local media about a court case relating to a former member of staff of St John's, Mr Glen Rogers. Mr Rogers was a Deputy Head Teacher at the school but he is no longer employed by us after he resigned on 8 February 2013.

We are writing to reassure you and allay any concerns you may have due to the nature of the charges faced by Mr Rogers. We would like to inform you that the case relates to alleged domestic incidents and **does not** involve any students of St John's.

We have co-operated fully with the police during their investigations and have been reassured by them.

If you have any questions or concerns that you wish to discuss please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Gerard Moran

Head Teacher

Lisa Byron

Head of School















